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Konrad Jackson

From: Kristin Cox <drkristinnd@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 1:55 PM
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: HB 248

I am writing to voice my support of HB 248. HB 248 is a winner. It will raise revenue as well as decrease 
expenses by reducing alcohol intake. Alcohol consumption has an extremely devastating effect on communities 
all over our state. Alcohol consumption costs lives as well as an enormous amount of state resources. Raising 
the alcohol tax is at least a meager attempt at recouping some of the states costs. And hopefully will discourage 
excess consumption. Raising prices works to influence the market for all products.   
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
--  
Kristin Cox, ND 
Rainforest Naturopathic Medicine 
2703 David St. 
Juneau, AK 99801 


